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Provisional Programme at a Glance 

 

 

08.45 – 09.30 Registration and Refreshments 

 Morning session chaired by Alison Bussey 

09.30 – 09.45 
Welcome and Overview: Mrs Alison Bussey, Chief Nurse & Director of Professional 

Leadership. Midlands Partnership NHS FT 
09.45 – 10.15 

NAPICU Update: Mr Andy Johnston, Clinical Director, AndyJohnstonAssociates and NAPICU 

Executive Committee Member  

10.15 – 11.00 

Setting the scene, current challenges 

Ms Laura Woods,  Nurse Consultant,  Forensic Health Services,  Sussex Partnership Trust 

Mr Tom Tunnicliffe, Consultant Nurse and Approved Clinician, Midlands  Partnership NHS 

Foundation Trust  and NAPICU Executive Committee Member  

11.00 – 11.30 Tea and Coffee break 

11:30 – 12.15 

Development of a prison/PICU/Forensic pathway  

Ms Anita Thomas,  Clinical Lead, Midlands Partnership NHS Foundation Trust 

Dr Matt Tovey, Consultant Forensic Psychiatrist & Medical Lead for Prison Psychiatry,  
Midlands Partnership NHS Foundation Trust 

12.15 – 13.00 

Restrictive practice reduction training, shared learning 

Mr Wayne Harvey, Forensic Security Manager – Narcotics Search Dog Handler, Midlands 

Partnership NHS Foundation Trust  

13.00 – 13.45 Lunch 

13.45 - 14.30 
British Institute of Human Rights, an independent national charity which has been working 

to bring human rights to life across the UK for over 45 years 

14.30 - 15.15 

Raising the Standards - United Kingdom Restraint Reduction Networks’ National Training 

Standards and Accreditation update’ and ‘Towards Safer Services - National Minimum 

Standards for Organisational Restrictive Intervention Reduction Plans update. 

Mr Andy Johnston, Specialist Clinical Advisor, Mental Health England - United Kingdom 

Restraint Reduction Network 

15.15 – 15.30 Summary and Closing Remarks  

15.30 Tea and Coffee, Networking and Close  


